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Half way through (nearly…) 

A huge well done to Year 11. We are as good as half way through the exam series. 

The feedback from every quarter, students, parents/carers, teachers, invigilators, 

has been universally positive. 

It has also been great to see the revision sessions offered by staff really working. 

They are using these sessions to relentlessy focus on each exam and students are 

really gaining from these sessions.  

The week after half term is a busy week and we know that students will come back 

refreshed from half term as well as full of knowledge that they have gained through 

their work through the week. 

Half Term Revision Sessions 

There are sessions going on at school from Tuesday to Friday. Individual teachers 

will have contacted students this applies to. 

There is also a huge amount of resources available through Google Classroom. Can 

we draw your attention particularly to the ‘exam walk throughs’ that have been 

recorded by a number of  subjects. These are really powerful and useful resources. 

The Maths recordings are on the website here: 

www.denemagna.co.uk/page/?title=GCSE+Exam+Recordings&pid=786  

One of the recurring reflections from students has been ‘that paper was easy’ or ‘the 

topics I knew came up’. Please remember that there is no such thing as an easy or 

difficult paper, there are only papers that we have prepared well for.  We are so 

proud of all the work of students, staff and parents/carers that has ensured that we 

have been able to sit so many well prepared for papers! 

Rest 

Do build in some rest. Each student deserves some time to do something they enjoy. 

From this they can then come back to revision with gusto, knowing that in two and a 

half weeks time it will all be over and the long summer is ahead. 
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Timetable for Week Beginning 5 June 2023 

Again you will see this is a busy week, particularly Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

‘Big Breakfasts’- Give an opportunity for students to get themselves settled before exams. All students are welcome to 

attend these. 

All Period 3s will finish at 12:20pm and Year 11s will be  go to the Main Hall for Lunch. This will ensure that they can be 

secure in having lunch before any afternoon exams 


